
 

 

                                                                                                                                                                    

                                                                                                                                                             

                                                                                                                                                                     25th February 2014  

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

A rare opportunity has come up for students who are interested in pursuing a career in the Catering and 

Hospitality industry.  

I am delighted to inform you that the HUNTINGDON MARRIOTT HOTEL will be hosting a Culinary Open 

event on Tuesday 4th March 2014. The aim of this event is to attract fresh culinary talent from all areas of 

Huntingdon/Cambridgeshire and promote the Marriott Culinary Apprenticeship programme.  

The event will take place from 4-6pm (you can pop in at any time but it is advisable to plan to be here at 

least 45 minutes to get the most out of the event). 

The event will include the opportunity to hear from and talk to Mark McGlinchey, Huntingdon Marriott’s 

Executive Chef, Gordon Clark, Huntingdon Marriott’s Culinary Apprentice and Axel Henke, Director of 

Operations for the Huntingdon Marriott. A representative from Babcock will be present to talk about their 

Culinary Apprentice program.  

There will also be various tasks for attendees to carry out in order to get their culinary juices flowing! Along 

with live cooking displays and how to apply for jobs with Marriott, hotel and kitchen show rounds and 

what our expectations of our hosts are. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

 

Mrs Crabtree 

Head of Food and Textiles  

           

 


